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Scott 
For giving a great prediction 

about our new class book.  

Issue 24 

We have now started our final term of Year two. The summer term is one of my favourite ones. It is 
packed full for some fantastic units of work. Last week you should have all received the summer term 

overview that tells you everything that we will be learning about.  

Swimming 
This week we have all enjoyed being back in the 
pool. Hopefully the weather will improve so we 
will be able to swim in the sunshine. Thank you 
to Mrs Bennett for helping the children during 

the swimming session.  
 

Swimming is on Tuesday morning. Please ensure 
that children have full swimming kits.  

Geography 
We have also started our new geography unit 

where we will be exploring Kampong Ayer. This 
week we have located countries and continents 
in an atlas. We have improved our map skills and 

have been able to read and use a simple key  

Important Dates 
 
 

Monday 6th May– Bank holiday 
Wednesday 22nd May– Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 24th May– Break the rules day. 
 

Computing 
We have started a new unit, where we will 
be making music using digital technology. 

This is a great unit where the children get 
to explore and make music on the computer. 
We have learnt all about pitch and rhythm 

and explored how pitch and rhythm can 
change how we respond and feel about the 

music.  
 

We are using Chrome music 
lab. It is a great programme 
which is very easy to use. If 

you would like to explore  this 
at home, please scan the link.  

New class book.  
This week we have started 
looking at poetry. We are 
reading the Owl and the 

Pussy-cat.  
 

We have learnt all about 
noun phrases and suffixes.  

Reading snapshot 
Year 2 are doing an incredible job with their 

reading and quizzing at school. The majority of 
children love quizzing and meeting the variety 

of targets set on Accelerated Reader.  
 

I wanted to share some of the class achieve-
ments since September.  

 
We have completed 1238 quizzes. 

We have read a class total of 957,098 words. 

WOW! 


